
Triumph Herald Coupe anecdote 
 

 
 
Letter to the Editor of Thoroughbred & Classic Cars, April 1995. 
 
A young reader wrote that he recognised the site where the photo-shoot took place (a lay-by near a river bridge 
somewhere in the UK). 
 
But rather than having a swimsuit clad young lady beside a Triumph Herald Coupe, he had the misfortune of being 
beckoned into the very same lay-by, by a Woman Police Officer (WPO) and issued with his very first speeding fine. 
 
He concluded his letter by saying  ”Still, one never forgets one’s very first time”. 
 


